Updated Sixth Grade Learning Day Plan
e GFW School District Flexible Learning Day Plan states assignments are due the
following day. Attendance is required to be taken by the teacher and records of
attendance must be kept for each class/class period. If a student does not complete
the Flexible Learning work in the allotted time, that student will be counted absent.
e In keeping with the district’s plan, please note that we have changed number 4 below
and number 3 at the top of the Flexible Learning Day Menu.

Dear GFW Students and Families,

In the event that school is closed due to bad weather--after a total of two inclement weather
days--GFW may participate in a Flexible Learning Day. Our Flexible Learning Day includes
activities aligned to classroom curriculum for students to complete at home on these days. Here
are some important things for you to know:

1. Please put this information in a safe place. You will need it when the district declares a Flexible
Learning Day on the GFW website.

2. Students should choose at least one activity under each subject column. If you do not have
internet access, anything that is attached in Google Classroom can be completed on paper.

3. Check off each activity as you finish it. Once the 5 activities are complete, your family
member/caregiver will sign the Flexible Learning Day Menu.

4. Students will need to return the signed Flexible Learning Day Menu to their homeroom
teacher the following day. It is very important that students return their signed sheet in order to
get credit for attendance on a Flexible Learning Day.

Teachers can be reached via their school email between the hours of 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. Links
to the flexible learning activities can be found on the district website: www.gfwschools.org or in
our 6th grade Google Classroom Flexible Learning Day. In the event that school is closed for a
subsequent day and another Flexible Learning Day is declared, please follow the process again
for the new day.

We are excited to use our Flexible Learning Day as an alternative to missing out on a day of
learning and making up “Snow Days” in the spring. If you have any questions regarding Flexible
Learning Days, please don'’t hesitate to contact us. As always, thank you for partnering with us
in your child’s education.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Hedtke
Mrs. Krzmarzick

jacklin.hedtke@gfwschools.org
kelly.krzmarzick@gfwschools.org




